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24th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7

Re: Year 8 Theatre Trip to the ‘The Lion King’ on Wednesday 6th November at 2.30 p.m. at The
Lyceum Theatre, London

The Drama Department has secured tickets for the whole of Year 7, for next academic year (when in Year
8) to attend the above performance. We will travel to London by coach, leaving school at 11.30am on 6th
November and return at approximately 7:00pm. The cost of a ticket and the return coach fare is £38.50.

If your child wishes to attend the trip, please go to https://portal.squidcard.com and log on to your child’s
sQuid account. Select the ‘School Trips and Offers’ purse. Select the ‘Yr 8 Drama Trip — The Lion King’ and
follow the instructions. The payment will only be returned if the trip does not run due to insufficient
contributions or is cancelled by the school. There are some mandatory boxes that must be ticked before
you can make the payment using your debit/credit card, namely:

e | would like my child to take part in the visit and give permission for them to travel to and from the
Lyceum Theatre in London by coach and will arrange to collect my child from school at 7.00pm.

¢ | confirm that my child is currently in Year 7 and will be attending Newlands Girls’ School in November
2024, as a year 8 student.

¢ | confirm that no medical or emergency contact details have changed since the last data collection and
will inform the school immediately if this is not the case.

¢ | understand this voluntary contribution of £38.50 is non-refundable.

Please be aware there are a maximum of 192 places available. The payment deadline is Monday 8th July
2024. We are unable to accept cheques or cash payment. If you encounter any problems in using the e-
payment system or have any questions regarding making the payment please contact the School Finance
Office on 01628 625068. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you would like her to participate
in this trip, please telephone me immediately on the school phone number 01628 625068.

Yours sincerely

%f’dﬂ%ﬁ //J\/”l@ y

Mrs. Vanessa Hine
Head of Drama and Theatre Studies
vanessahine@newlandsgirls.co.uk
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